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St Mary's Pool will be open again from Wednesday 2nd (hurray!!). The last lessons will be on Tuesday 22nd of December. There will be an important laminated notice at the pool that all parents must read regarding next term (if you would like a copy to take away, please ask the poolside assistant).


Ashdown Pool - I am awaiting confirmation from the school that we can return next week. They have promised to let me know tomorrow and I will update you as soon as I hear.


Mayfield Pool - still closed and will remain so next term too.

